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Date: 19 September 2021 

 
Subject: Clarification Note  

 

 

To the attention of potential applicants, 

 

Reference is made to the Invitation to Bid posted on 9 September 2021 regarding the procurement 

of Plastic Storage Tank & Waste Container with the deadline of 30 September 2021.   

 

A clarification has been raised in response to the inquiries raised by some of the offerors on below 

issues: 

 

Question 1: 

 

In the Technical Specifications, there are many requirements need to meet the national standards of Iran 

(#18658-6, #18658-5, #18658-1, #18658-2, etc.). Can we use the standards EN-840 instead of the national 

standards of Iran? If not, would you mind give us the document about the national standards of Iran as a 

reference? 

 

Answer: 

EN-840 is an acceptable standard since the Iranian national standards are in line with European standards. 

 

Question 2: 

 

Should the supplier disassemble the lid and wheels for transportation? And if the waste containers are 

transported in this way, is it needed to arrange people to install them? 

 

Answer: 

The supplier should disassemble the lids and wheels for transportation to avoid damaging the goods. In this 

case, the reassembling of the items will be done by the beneficiary after shipment unless there is a complex 

technical requirement for reassembling. In this case, the supplier should appoint a local agent.  
 


